
January Newsletter
Boulder Elementary
A Message from Mr. Jamison
We are back from our winter break.  Hopefully everyone had an opportunity to connect with family and friends to celebrate.  I always enjoy having snow on the ground this time of year.  What a beautiful last few days we have had watching it snow.  Girls’ basketball practice has started.  We are looking forward to a great season of hoops.  Mr. Bowman will keep parents posted of any changes to the game or bus schedule.  Thank you, Mr. Bowman for all you do.  Also, thank you to Mr. Leary and Mrs. Craft for all the time you put in coaching our girls.  Parents, when you get a chance, please thank these individuals for their efforts for our kids. This month features classroom spelling bees for our fourth through eighth grades.  The school spelling bee will be on Thursday, January 23 at 1:30 pm in our gym.  Parents, family and friends are all welcome to attend and support your students. The county bee is Wednesday, February 5 at 6:00pm in Clancy.  The state spelling bee is March 22 at MSU, Bozeman.  Quarter 2 ends on January 21.  We will begin a fresh new semester on Wednesday, January 22, 2025.   We will have our quarterly awards assembly for good attendance and honor roll students on Friday, January 24 at 1:30 pm in the gym.  Parents, we would just like to remind you that, since winter is here, our students will go outside for recess unless it is below 0*F (-17.5 C).  Appropriate winter clothing is a must: coat, hats, gloves.  We recommend snow pants as our playground is wintery-white.  Kids can make snowmen and angels, but we do not throw snow.

* 1/23/2025 School Spelling Bee at 1:30 (live streamed on   Facebook).

*1/20/2025   Martin Luther King Day NO SCHOOL
* 1/21/2025   End of 2nd Quarter
[bookmark: _GoBack]*1/6/2025   Girls Basketball starts
Please remember to send your child with winter gear!
